
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Book Payment  
 
At Wellington College we seek to provide access to both digital and hard copy learning 
resources, to allow us to purchase licences and textbooks. 
 
We request a one-off payment for £60.00 from each child who joins the College to support 
the updaƟng of these resources.  
 
We ask that you make your Book Payment through the School Gateway app.  Access to the 
app is available and we would be grateful if you could make this payment by 10 June 2024. 
 
With thanks on behalf of the College for you support in this maƩer, your contribuƟon will 
make a real difference to our work and the opportuniƟes we are able to offer each child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Castles 
Principal  
 

 

 


